
 
 
 
16 April 2014 

 

Company Announcement Officer 

Australian Stock Exchange 

20 Bridge Street  

Sydney NSW 2000 

 

Dear Sir / Madam,  

Correction to Substantial Shareholding Notices  – Oil Search Limited  

We wish to advise that the Commonwealth Bank of Australia ACN 123 123 124 and its related 

entities have previously lodged substantial shareholding notices for its holdings in Oil Search 

Limited (“OSH”). Those notices were not required as OSH is a foreign company under the 

Corporations Act 2001. 

In future, disclosure notices for OSH will be reported to the ASX in accordance with the 

disclosure requirements of Papua New Guinea where the company is incorporated.  

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Carla Collingwood  

Company Secretary  

Commonwealth Bank of Australia 
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